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Pat Beeman & Jayne Godsey, Presidents-of-the-Month 

Sewing Room Surplus Sale  
Everyone loves finding surprises and that's what you'll find at this 

month's meeting!  Come and have fun shopping at the tables set up 

by members of the guild.  We will have our business meeting and 

show-and-tell prior to the sale.   Please — no sales before the 

meeting!  The sale will finish by 8:45 so we can pack things up and 

be out of the building by 9:00.  Thanks to the members who have 

volunteered to set up a table — Plan to arrive early, have your items clearly marked with 

the price, and have your table set up by 6:45.  

ConKerr Pillowcase Project a Huge 

Success! 
Congratulations, ladies! Our pillowcase 

project was a huge success.  I have 97 

pillowcases to deliver to Sue Hart at 

Sew 'n' Save.  I know one person forgot to bring hers and maybe a few others as well.  Please just 

bring them to the next meeting.  Maybe we'll even make it to 100.  You have far surpassed our goal 

of 50!  Several of our members made more than 10 using up their stashes.  A Great Big Thank You! 

to all who participated. 

Becky Dickson, Aggie Peterson, Corinne Vititoe 

Service Project Committee 

October 25th is 
National Pasta 

Day! Enjoy some 
pasta and sauce 

today. 

Westerville Quilt Guild Makes Pillowcases   

Sandra Parello, far left, of Westerville Sew-N-Save, re-

ceives delivery of 97 pillowcases from Becky Dickson & 

Corinne Vititoe of the Westerville Quilt Guild.  The guild 

membership used their skills and fabric stashes for the 

pillowcases to benefit ConKerr Cancer, a group providing 

colorful pillowcases to children undergoing treatment for 

cancer across the country & internationally. 



 

 

Fun with Fabric—October Update 

1. Thank you, thank you, one and all for the 

feedback on the surveys.  Both Daleen and 

I have a lot of information to sift through 

and make decisions based on you input for 

next year‘s Fun with Fabric projects. 

2. Don't forget to bring your Secret Sister 

gifts, orphan blocks, free to a good home 

items..... NO SABLE items as this is the 

month for selling by some of your guild 

members. 

3. Just a reminder.... Fat Quarter Challenge 

projects are due at the beginning of the 

January meeting.  Try to be there by 6:30 

PM so Daleen can get everything set up 

for the voting.....  Yes, there will be voting 

on who has the best project and a very 

nice prize will be given. 

4. Just an idea for anyone who still has a few 

small gifts to make for family or friends.  

Create a special mug rug in colors of the 

recipient‘s choice and add this poem to 

the present.   HINT!!!! Your Secret Sister 

might like one! 

Mug Rug Poem 

A place for coffee, vino or tea, 
whenever you use it, please think of me. 
There's extra room for a little treat, 

be it pretzels, nuts or something sweet. 
Now pick up your glass or mug, for a round of 

good cheer, 
My wish for you... 

"Lots of luck" 
Throughout the New Year. 

 

The Fun with Fabric Committee 

Daleen Dotson & Eileen Markwood 
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For Sale By Owner... 

Pfaff Creative 2170 Sewing and Embroidery Ma-

chine - $1100.00 

Pfaff Creative 2.0 Sewing and Embroidery Ma-

chine - $1200.00 

Bernina 820 Sewing Computer Machine - 

$5600.00 

I can provide full details by e-mail Julie Lockard, 

jlockard3@columbus.rr.com or cell 614-563-

Upcoming Quilt Shows… 

Green County Through the Eye of a Needle 

Quilt show — Oct. 14 (12-6), Oct 15 ( 10-5), 

Oct 16 (1-5), Brantley Carriage House, 199 

North King St., Xenia, Ohio. Donation: $5.00.  

The Hocking Valley Quilters show is sched-

uled for November 8-19, 1 pm – 4 pm at the 

Bowen House, 196 N Market St, Logan, Ohio.  

More details to follow. 

Member Tips 

I found a way to sharpen your rotary cutter 

blades with aluminum foil. It only took 10 min-

utes and my blade is cutting like new. You use 

aluminum foil! Click on the link for instruc-

tions: A New Way to Sharpen Rotary Cutters. 

submitted by Susan Edwards 

Halloween Mug Rugs by The Curious Quilter 

http://www.westervillequiltguild.com/docs/ANewWaytoSharpenRotaryCutters.pdf


 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville Medical Campus of OhioHealth, 300 Polaris 

Pkwy, Westerville, OH 43082, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

―tip‖ to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The ―publication‖ date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

Mr. Frog Wants to 

Remind You: 

 
Wear Your Name Tags or Pay the Penalty! 

Quilt Challenge 2011 Guidelines  

 You will receive 1 fat quarter (given out at 

the July or August meeting.) 

 You must use at least 50% of the fat 

quarter in your project 

 There must be some quilting in your final 

project. 

 You must use a minimum of 3 different 

embellishments.  Be creative!!!! 

 Think outside the box….It does not have 

to be a wall hanging!  Maybe…a purse, a 

stuffed animal, a doll, etc. 

 There is no size limit and you may use up 

to 4 other fabrics in your creation. 

 Due date:  January 2012! 

 A prize will be given to the winning pro-

ject, as decided by a written vote of the 

members present at the meeting. 

Reminder to Greeters 
Don‘t forget that one of the duties of a 

Greeter is to help with Show ‗n Tell by hold-

ing the quilts up for viewing while each per-

son is talking about their creation. Thanks! 

WQG 2011 Programs 
November 29 (NOTE: week later) - Abby 

Miller, Ruthie Hoover, Connie Gelfer - Annual 

Guild Holiday Party 

December - No meeting 

Greeters for 2011 

October 25 - Corinne Vititoe 

November 29 - JoAnne Hurst 

   Maralina Patton 

2011 Committees 
(Go to www.westervillequiltguild.com for 

committee information.) 

Charm Square Swap 

This month‘s theme is "Falling Leaves" - Or-

ange/Yellow. As in the past, please use quilt 

shop quality fabrics cut into a 6" x 6" square. 

November‘s theme is "Thanksgiving Break" - 

Browns/Creams and December‘s theme is ―Tis 

the Season‖ - Golds/Silvers. Bring November 

and December squares to the November meet-

ing since there is no meeting in December.  

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter

